
*Managers/Supervisors:	Please	share	this	email	with	DFA	campus	temporary	and	contract	employees.	For	those	who
do	not	have	regular	access	to	emails/laptops/PCs,	please	print	and	share	this	email	accordingly.

Dear	colleagues,

It	is	my	pleasure	to	introduce	the	nominees	of	DFA’s	Employee	Recognition	Program	for	the	period
of	July	1	through	September	30,	2023.

Please	join	me	in	congratulating	our	coworkers	and	celebrating	their	achievements.	All	nominees
received	a	digital	certificate	of	recognition	and	are	featured	on	DFA	website.	Thank	you	to	all	who
took	the	time	to	submit	a	nomination.

As	a	reminder,	the	Employee	Recognition	Program	is	currently	paused	as	we	are	in	the	process	of
evaluating	how	to	further	align	it	with	our	updated	vision,	mission,	values,	and	strategic	priorities.
Please	feel	free	to	share	your	comments	and	suggestions	by	sending	an	email	to
WithUForU@uci.edu.

Sincerely,

Mary	Lou	D.	Ortiz
Chief	Financial	Officer
Vice	Chancellor,	Finance	and	Administration
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